
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next week is the official Antibullying Week. The theme of this year is “Make a noise about bullying”. 
Throughout the week children will be involved in learning and assemblies led by our Respect Rangers 
to raise awareness. 

Monday the 13th of November will be Odd Socks Day in school and we are asking children to come to 
school on Monday wearing odd socks and to make a donation of £1 which will raise funds towards 
the Antibullying Alliance. The brighter the socks the better! 

The voluntary donation can be made online via the SchoolMoney app. 

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying Week and designed to celebrate that we are all unique. Last 
year over 13,000 schools took part in Odd Socks Day. Andy Day (CBeebies/ CBBC) and his band Andy 
and the Odd Socks are supporting the Anti-Bullying Alliance to help bring Odd Socks Day to life again 
this year. 

Keep an eye out on our website blog and X (formerly known as Twitter) for photos of the day and 
some of the fab activities we have in school during the week to celebrate Antibullying Week. I’ll also 
be creating a display in the KS2 building of highlights from the week.  

Thank you in advance 

Miss Curle  
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“Making a difference” 
 

Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 
TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION 
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